ADVOCACY &
CARING FOR
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a Catholic association since 1918

Dear ACC members:
The grant review committee is pleased to announce that we can fully fund the following grant requests for

spring 2019. ACC members and contributors should be proud of the hard work that has allowed us to
fund these grants this spring.

2019 Spring Grant Requests Funded

Applicant Amount Funded
Catholic Community Services: King County, Adoption Services $10,000
Catholic Community Services: Tacoma, Community Based Foster Care $10,000
Catholic Community Services: Emergency Assistance, Kent and Bellevue Family Centers $15,000
Catholic Community Services: King County, Kinship Collaboration $10,000
Catholic Community Services: Tacoma, Pediatric Interim Care Services $8,000
Catholic Community Services: Seattle, Sacred Heart Shelter $10,000
Catholic Community Services: Western Washington, The Community Kitchen $8,000
Total Grant Funding Requested $71,000.00

A more complete description of the programs can be found online on the ACC website at
advocacyandcaringforchildren.org, or the CCS website www.ccsww.org.

On behalf of the grant review committee chairs;
Helen Santucci (retiring), Linda Bowers and Stephanie Read

Deirdre Brownlow

Programs and Operations Manager
Advocacy and Caring for Children (ACC)
acc@ccsww.org
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